Volunteers Today Next Week

Greeters: | Gerald & Marian Souder (15t service) Rachel & Sarah Kolb (2 service)
Kevin & Jan Bannon (2" service) Allan| & Mary Alspach (2" service)

Nursery: | Norma Linck & Sue Rice (1%t service) Jana Scheetz & Ginger Wint (15t service)
Ginger Wint & Mindy Rahn (S.S.)  Ginger Wint & Jan Bannon (S.S.)

Anita Livezey & Brenda Madrill (2nd)Jan Bannon & Eleanor Wallace (2 serv.)
Ushers: Charlie Dibble (1t service) Charlie Dibble (1st service)
Arlin Benner (27 service) Arlin Benner (2" service)

Closing church building in February — Wilson Swartley

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics

Upstairs hallway: First classroom — Jr. High Girls
Second classroom — Kindergarten through 2™ Grade
Third classroom — 3" through 5™ Grade
Fourth classroom — Jr. High Boys
Fifth classroom — High School

Last room on left — Preschool

Second last room on left — Nursery facilities
In gymnasium: Second classroom — “That the World May Know” DVD
series

Main floor hallway:
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Prayer Requests

Pray for our families and for God’s leading as we prepare for Family Month in March.

Mennonite Mission Network: Thank God for SOOP participants serving at the
Hopi Mission School in Kykotsmovi, Arizona, through Mennonite Mission Network.
Pray that the SOOPers may be blessed as they support the ministry of the school
through tutoring, maintenance and office assistance. SOOP stands for “Service
Opportunities for Older People”.

“We Care” prison ministry in Alabama is having a banquet Thursday, March 3,
6:15 pm at Franconia Heritage Restaurant. Call Alvin Landis at 215-234-4815 for
reservations. Friday, March 4, 6:15 pm will be a banquet at Yoder's Restaurant in
New Holland. Call Lester Leid at 610-777-1337 for reservations there. See flyer on
the bulletin board for more information. Our church is also invited to Perkiomenville
Mennonite Church for a program on Tuesday, March 8, 7:00 pm to hear updates
on this prison ministry and a concert by the Bontrager Family. Free-will offerings
will be received at each of these events to benefit “We Care” prison ministries.

Finland Mennonite Church

Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out
www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor John Ehst
Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
Pastor John’s office hours: Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4
Church office - 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net

Elders — Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Greg Ingram 215-529-9852, Les Guntz 215-679-6425,
David Landis 215-234-4045, Mark Livezey 267-923-8743, Darryl Wallace 215-541-4528

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin and Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598

Mary Carlson 215-538-5422, Jim and Diane Dougherty 215-679-7190

Vol. LVI February 13, 2011 No.7
The family that prays together, stays together.

Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10-8:20 am
First Service 8:30 am — Second Service 11:00 am
Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am
Nursery care is provided during all morning services for
children 3 years and under.

FIRST SERVICE

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)

Offering Lisa Landis - Offertory

Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 862, blue pew Bible p.1899) I John 2:3-11

Message - “Living in Love” Pastor John

Children dismissed for Kids’ Kinection

Sharing Time Darryl Wallace — Elder in charge
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)

Pastoral Prayer

Closing Blessing

SECOND SERVICE

Worship in Song (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.)
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 862, blue pew Bible p.1899) | John 2:3-11
Offering Lisa Landis - Offertory
Sharing Time Darryl Wallace — Elder in charge
(Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)

Pastoral Prayer

Message - “Living in Love”
Closing Blessing

Pastor John
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Small groups are meeting during S.S. for the study on | John. Those not currently

To Our Guests:

We welcome you to our
fellowship. We would like to
get to know you better.
Please tell us about yourself
by filling out the form below
and placing it in the offering
basket.

Name:

Address:

Phone:

E-mail:

[] 1am attending for the
first time.

[] 1would like information
about your church.

[] 1 would like a call from
the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?




This Week at Finland
Today, 6:00 pm — WALTER (small group) at Les & Martha’s
Today, 6:30 pm - Marv Reinford’s small group
Tuesday, 9:30-11:00 am — Women'’s Bible Study on “Esther” at Lynn Swartley’s
Tuesday, 7:15 pm - Martha’s Worship Team practice
Wednesday, 6:30-8:00 am - Drive-thru free coffee at the lower campus
Wed., 9:30-11am — Mom’s Group - “Becoming More than a Good Bible
Study Girl”
Wednesday, 6:00 pm - Youth Leaders’ Meeting
Wednesday, 7:15 pm - Youth hang-out
Wednesday, 7:15 pm - Post High FUEL at Wint's
Wednesday, 7:30 pm - Book Club will discuss “Strange Son” by Portia Iverson
Thursday, 7-8:30 pm — Women'’s Bible Study — “The Grace Walk Experience”
Thursday, 7:00 pm - Men’s Bible Study — “Quiet Strength”
Thursday, 7:30 pm - WSPC Meeting at upper campus
Friday to Sunday - Youth Group Spiritual Life Weekend at Longacre’s mt. home
Saturday, 9:00 am - Boys & Girls Club meet at church to go to the circus

Last Week Attendance Offering

First service — 102 General Offering $6,214.05

Second service - 61 Building Mortgage $ 2500
Soup Sales $ 2.829.00
Total $ 9,068.05

Coffee drive-thru is this Wednesday, 6:30-8:00 am. If you'd be willing to bake
approximately 2 dozen of something to go with coffee, please let Rose know!

Prayer & Praise Service will be held here on Sunday, February 27, 6:30 pm.

March is Family Month with an overall theme of “Strengthening Our Families.” A
fun addition this year is a 15-minute family feud game before splitting into various
sessions. We need Finland Family Feud teams to compete each week. Put a
team together and sign up for your week on the bulletin board on the gym wall. If
you have questions, see Shirley Kiefer.

March 5 - Baked potato & chili bar at 4:30 pm on donation basis. Youth Auction -
5:30 pm. Come enjoy the food, fellowship and fun by supporting our youth as they
raise money for Youth Convention in Pittsburgh, July 4-9, 2011. Contact David
Landis if you would like to donate an item or service for the auction. Be creative!

Please note that for our children’s safety & protection, the side parking lot door
will remain locked on Sunday mornings to prevent any unauthorized entry.

August 12-14 — All Church Camping Weekend. Anyone who enjoys camping is
invited to camp out in the field behind the church. Watch for more details to come.



